
 

 

 

 

 

Coronavirus Pandemic – Curriculum Policy Statement 

 

The current Covid-19 pandemic has meant that we have had to make some organisational changes 

to the way in which we operate. During this time we will continue to fully support children’s learning 

based on the Early Years Foundation Stage Curriculum. This underpins all learning by fostering, 

promoting and developing children’s development in all areas.  

Due to current restrictions it may not be possible to meet all aspects of our curriculum as set out in 

our policies and temporary modifications may need to be put in place, but we will endeavour to 

ensure that as far as possible children will have equity of access to resources and experiences. 

 


